

16161 Ventura Boulevard, #671 Encino, CA 91436 volunteers@danielpearl.org www.danielpearl.org

November 1, 2002

Madeline Felkins madelinefelkins@yahoo.com

Dear Madeline Felkins,

We would like to express our utmost gratitude for your participation in the first annual Daniel Pearl Music Day.

You and your friends and/or organization were part of a very special day that saw over 100 events in 17 countries around the globe, and allowed peoples of many cultures to unite in a musical celebration for tolerance and harmony.

Your commitment to make this happen in such a short time is truly heartwarming and a testament to the power of Danny's legacy to galvanize people behind common ideals.

Please convey our personal thanks to all the artists and performers that were part of your event. It is our hope that the global context of Music Day gave you and those involved an opportunity to enrich the musical messages, to form stronger connections with the audience and to spread the word of friendship.

Next year, in what would have been Danny's 40th birthday, we intend to celebrate the annual MUSIC-DAY with an even more comprehensive program, and we plan to assist all participants with press, materials, and communications support. We will keep you posted of our plans and would welcome your suggestions.

Thanks again for all the energy and love you put into this event and for helping us, together with thousands other music lovers take a stand for tolerance and humanity.

Best Wishes,

Danny's Family-

Judea, Ruth, Tamara, and Michelle

Mariane, and Adam

Fulla Plant